
The El Toro Annual Talent Show is back LIVE!!!

Calling all 2nd-5th graders..
We are now accepting try out-video submissions for 

 

 The El Toro Talent Show 2022 ‘LIVE’

Rules for Try out Video submission:
➢ Please state your name, grade, and teacher in your video and 

include that information in your email submission.

➢ Videos must not be more than 3 minutes long.

➢ All performances MUST follow school appropriate language, 
dress code, content,  and music choice. Any inappropriateness 
will disqualify an act and is up to the discretion of the school 
administration.

➢ Talent Show Teacher Team will decide which acts to include in 
the final talent show ‘LIVE’ presentation. Special consideration 
will be given to unusual or unique talents!

➢ Talent Show ‘LIVE’ performance will be the last week of school.

➢ If you cannot make and send a video, please talk to or email  Ms. 
Seaton or Mrs. Miceli to make other arrangements for help.

Try out Videos must be submitted to Ms. Seaton no later than 
Thursday, May 12 at 3pm  (seatonc@mhusd.org)

Direct any questions to Ms. Seaton


